ICE Committee Minutes / Report
10/2/12
Members present:  Karen Dannehl, Angie de Braga, Karen Kimber, Brandy Nielsen, Gail Rappa, Christine Young-Gerber, Mardell Wilkins
Members absent:  Justine Stout, Mary Ray, Natalie Boucher, Stacie Combs, Melinda Gomez, Stacie Phillips, Ami Rogers, Steve Garcia (excused – teaching)
Dinner and a Movie was held on 9/15.  The food was great, and both the movie and the dinner were well attended.  $1200 was raised for ag scholarships.  We discussed letting the Agriculture Department take over the event, perhaps merging it with the spring Ag Dinner.
ICE wants to sponsor the GBC Film Festival once more.  We’ll get more information from Ami and/or Russ Minter.

ICE will again sponsor the humanities speakers on campus during Cowboy Poetry.  They will be here sometime between January 28th and February 2nd.  Angie will check with Amy Mills from Western Folklife to find out who the speakers will be, and to schedule GBC rooms and advertising.

Utah Repertory Dance Theater approached us to do a performance here, as a requirement for a grant they received.  It will be free for us - all we will have to do is provide housing.  They will be here for one week (sometime from the end of April to the first part of May), and will offer workshops and a performance.
Mike McFarlane will support Argentum this year - $6000.  We will ask Lora Minter if she will be in charge of it again this year.  Christine will investigate more partnerships.
We discussed a theme for Empowerment Week.  Diversity was suggested and received favorably.  RDT has a community theme for their production, so perhaps we could do something with them.  We also discussed Empowerment Month and having one program per week.  We’ll also explore the possibility of offering some TED talks during the event.

We continue the search for a new logo.  Gail will be in charge of that subcommittee.  We discussed perhaps running it as a logo contest with an award of 3 credits/bookstore gift card as the prize.  We’ll ask the Art Club to help publicize it and get their members to submit entries.  
The next art show will open on 11/19, with an opening reception on the 27th.

We were encouraged to submit ideas for Fall 2013 programs to Jeannie Rosenthal.

Christine announced the Christmas play will be performed 12/6-8.  She’d like to offer another “Pay What You ‘Can’” performance, as it was so successful and raised so many donations last time.

Our next meeting will be 11/6.

Respectfully submitted,

Karen Dannehl

